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March 25, 2023

Dear Members of the House Committee on Education:

I am writing to you on behalf of every student in the state of Oregon encouraging you to pass HB
2895, which would lift the 11% cap on special education funding in Oregon.

Our students deserve access to the best curriculum and resources, taught by the most highly trained
educators, and delivered with an intensity that will make a difference. Eliminating the funding cap is
a critical factor for success.

Sincerely,

Barbara Steinberg, CEO
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